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5325A Cooper Road 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45242 
April 24, 2017 

Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Dear Power Siting Board members: 

I am writing to express my concern about the Duke gas pipeline that is projected to run 
through our community. I live in the City of Montgomery, which is close to the pipeline area 
and consequently am frequently in the area along Kenwood Road. 

I am not generally opposed to pipelines, but it does not seem reasonable to run a 
pipeline of this nature past a major hospital, shopping mall, and churches, and through a 
densely populated residential area. 

Please consider this matter and possible alternatives carefully. 

Yours very truly, 

Sharon Sobers 
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